October 17, 2014

Pincher Creek Search and Rescue Society
P.O. Box 1705
Pincher Creek, AB TOK 1W0

To Whom [t May Concern:
Re: Request for 2015 Funding

The Joint Funding Committee for the Town of Pincher Creek and the Municipal District of Pincher Creek No. 9
has reviewed all grant applications for 2015 funding. Your request for $10,000 to be used towards 2014/2015
Training Program was given carelul consideration. The decision was to allocate $8.000 towards your
organizalion’s request.

The total amount of funding requested, from the 17 applications, was $343.500. Even with the Joint Funding
Commiltee passing a resolution increasing funding to $258.000 (per capita amount of $37.70), not all
organizalions were able to receive funding.

For those receiving [unding, it is anticipated that the funding that has been awarded will be distributed in 2015,
no later than the end of’ February.

An application package for 2016 funding should be mailed to your organization by June 2015.

Councils for both the Town and the MD would like to thank your organization for its continued cfforts and
commitment to our community and wish vou a successful and prosperous 2015.

Yours Truly,

Town of Pincher Creck Municipal District of Pincher Creek No. 9




